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The St. Christopher Home & School Club was formed in 1975 from the Mother's Club.  Its primary purpose is to provide financial support to the school in a manner which enhances the school administration's ongoing task of providing a sound, quality education at a reasonable cost to parents. 
The Home and School Club provides many of the technology updates throughout campus. Just this Spring, the Home and School Club was able to gift the school with 30 new Chromebooks for the Middle School which were in addition to ones purchased earlier in the year. A new playset was purchased and installed at the Early Education Center last Fall. For the past few years, Home and School Club has been able to provide the faculty and staff with a Teacher Appreciation Celebration as well as fun activities for the students to reward them both for all of their hard work. There is more in store for this upcoming school year including Mother/Son and Father/Daughter events. A few fundraisers that are planned for this year include the annual Blue and White Night Gala, City Park Night, Boosterthon Fun Run, and a Christmas Boutique featuring Kendra Scott.
Meetings are held on the second Wednesday of the designated month September through May at 7:30 p.m. in the SCS gym.  Doors open at 7pm for socializing. All are encouraged to attend.
Annual membership dues are $25.00 per family and, at the end of the May meeting, the members who have not missed any meetings will be eligible for a drawing of free tuition for one child for the following school year. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email scshomeandschoolclub@gmail.com
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